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LOCAL GOVERNOR REGISTER 2021 - 2022 
 

 

Local 
Governor 

Position Term of Office 
Meetings 
Attended 
2021 

Declared interests 

Mrs Sharon 
CHRIPPES 

Foundation 
01/09/2019 – 
31/10/2023 

6 

Pecuniary Interests NONE Relationships to other 
governors: NONE  Relationships between governor 
and other school staff: NONE Governance in other 
schools: NONE Possible sponsor interests: NONE 

Mrs  Katharine 
DAVISON 

Parent 
01/08/2016 - 
31/07/2020 

3 

Pecuniary Interests NONE Relationships to other 
governors: NONE Relationships between governor 
and other school staff: NONE Governance in other 
schools: NONE Possible sponsor interests: NONE 

Rev Fr Kevin 
GRADWELL 

Foundation 
01/09/2019- 
31/08/2023 

- 

Pecuniary Interests NONE Relationships to other 
governors: NONE Relationships between governor 
and other school staff: NONE Governance in other 
schools: NONE Possible sponsor interests: NONE 

Mr Robert 
MOSS 

Foundation 
3

rd
 Term 

31/10/2020 – 
31/10/2024 

5 

Pecuniary Interests NONE Relationships to other 
governors: NONE Relationships between governor 
and other school staff: NONE Governance in other 
schools: NONE Possible sponsor interests: NONE 

Mr Ian 
MYLREA 

Parent 
Vice-Chair 

01/07/2019- 
30/06/2023 

6 

Pecuniary Interests NONE Relationships to other 
governors: NONE Relationships between governor 
and other school staff: NONE Governance in other 
schools: NONE Possible sponsor interests: NONE 

Dr Nick 
O'BRIEN 

Foundation 
Chair 

3
rd

 Term 
31/10/2020 – 
28/02/2023 

6 

Pecuniary Interests NONE Relationships to other 
governors: NONE Relationships between governor 
and other school staff: NONE Governance in other 
schools: NONE Possible sponsor interests: NONE 

Dr Anthony 
ROURKE 

Foundation 
2

nd
 Term 

01/01/2020 – 
31/12/2023 

4 

Pecuniary Interests NONE Relationships to other 
governors: NONE Relationships between governor 
and other school staff: SPOUSE IS TEACHER 
Governance in other schools: NONE Possible 
sponsor interests: NONE 

Mrs Tara 
THOMPSON 

Foundation 
Vice Chair 

01/11/2017 - 
31/10/2021 

0 

Pecuniary Interests NONE Relationships to other 
governors: NONE Relationships between governor 
and other school staff: NONE Governance in other 
schools: NONE Possible sponsor interests: NONE 

Mrs Claire 
WOOD 

Foundation 
01/11/2021-
31/10/2025 

1 

Pecuniary Interests NONE Relationships to other 
governors: NONE Relationships between governor 
and other school staff: NONE Governance in other 
schools: NONE Possible sponsor interests: NONE 

Mrs Suzanne 
YOUNG 

Clerk Clerk to Governors 5 

Pecuniary Interests NONE Relationships to other 
governors: NONE Relationships between governor 
and other school staff: NONE Governance in other 
schools: NONE Possible sponsor interests: NONE 

 

 


